Revenue
Sharing
Change?

The Department of the In-
terior last Monday filed a brief
with the Senate Committee on
Interior and Insular Affairs on
the 90-10 revenue sharing form-
ula with Alaska.

The brief advanced the posi-
tion that Congress and the feder-
al government has the power to
alter the formula.

The brief was filed in response
to a request by the Senate In-
terior Committee.

An Interior Department
spokesman, who did not wish to
be quoted, indicated that there
might be a change in policy con-
cerning revenue sharing in Alas-
ka.




